
 

‘What a wonderful word!’ 
This year we are working towards achieving the Silver Level 

Reading Award from the Scottish Book Trust.  One of our biggest 

goals at St. Vincent’s is to inspire a love of reading and broaden our 

children’s vocabulary.   

For World Book Day 2023 (Thursday 2nd March) we are asking your 

child to come to school dressed as a wow word.  Your child should 

learn the definition of the word and throughout the day we will try 

to guess the word they have come as.  This means that by the end 

of the day every child will have learnt lots of new and exciting 

words and will have great fun too! 

 

Some examples are: 

Wear brightly coloured neon clothes and come as illuminous 

Wear the same clothes as your friend and come as identical 

Stick Monopoly money to your outfit and come as affluent 

Have your hair windswept and winter clothes on to come as blustery 

The beauty of Wow Word Day is your costume can be as simplistic or 

as extravagant as you want but please do not spend money on 

creating these costumes -use what you have in the house and be 

innovative! 

 

 


